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We don’t need an expensive taxpayer funded study to know that addiction in our 

state has gotten worse due to Measure 110. Our state is a destination for homeless 

drug users and other states are paying for bus tickets to send their problems to 

Oregon. Stop wasting taxpayer money and eliminate measure 110! 


